March 3, 2005

Presented to the Board:


The new attendance zones for San Miguel and La Union.  It appears that after tagging all the students in the northern schools to it’s appropriate school for next school year 2005-2006 there was a low enrollment for San Miguel.  


After reviewing all the information again and with this in mind it is necessary to keep La Union Elementary with it’s current attendance zone and enrollment, and move the current La Mesa (Chamberino) attendance zone to San Miguel to keep the numbers at about 400 and plus.


If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (505) 882-6215.

Respectfully,

Richard G. Chavez 

Associate Superintendent for Support Services

